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The Secretariat of the World Meteorological Organization (WMO) presents its 
compliments to the Permanent Missions to the United Nations Office and other International 
Organizations in Geneva and has the honour to inform you that the presentation of candidates 
for the positions of Secretary-General of the WMO and of the President of WMO will be held on 
Saturday, 27 May, 9:00-10:00 CEST, in the Amphitheatre D, of the International Conference 
Centre of Geneva (CICG) during the Nineteenth World Meteorological Congress.  

The Secretariat of the World Meteorological Organization avails itself of this 
opportunity to renew to the Permanent Missions to the United Nations Office and other 
International Organizations in Geneva, the assurances of its highest consideration.  
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